
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Charity Week – St Michael’s Hospice 
 
We would like to thank everyone who supported us during Charity Week in October. The 
total so far is just over £10, 000 including two personal sponsored runs. The week saw a 
variety of activities taking place from Zorb football to an inflatable assault course and of 
course the school Panto on the Friday.  
 
Money is still coming in from various events and we are looking forward to announcing our 
grand total and handing over a cheque to Saint Michaels’s Hospice at the end of January. 
 
Saint Michael’s Hospice is so close to the hearts of many of the students and families here at 
Ripon Grammar School and we hope you agree it is a wonderful Charity to be supporting 
this year. The work that goes on at the Hospice includes specialised support at home, 
Hospice care, including day therapy and inpatient care, support for families and carers, and 
bereavement support. 
 
To aid in continuing to raise as much as we possibly can for Saint Michael’s Hospice we 
would like to invite you to donate any foreign currency that you have left over from your 
holidays. This is a great way to get rid of all the small change you come home with and are 
unable to change back. There will be a collection day on Monday 21 January 2019 during 
form time. 
 
Thank you very much in advance. 
 
School Officers 
 


